
The Calm After the Storm 

Weekly Report Nineteen 01/22/18-01/28/18 

Things calmed down a significant amount during week nineteen. However, there 

was still a lot to get done. The original work was turned in, which meant that the original 

work assessment needed to be completed. Not only was the original work assessment due 

this week, but so was a typical assessment. This meant that this week was calmer than 

the ones prior but still busy. 

The original work assessment was an eye-opener. It showed many things about the 

original work. This includes how much work was truly put into it and how much it shows 

about the learning and growth that has happened throughout Independent Study and 

Mentorship. Being able to see these things was exciting because it created a feeling of 

accomplishment surrounding the original work, to know how much has truly been 

completed.  

While the original work is completed, there is still more to come and more to think 

about. The final product is already coming up and an idea is needed soon. However, before 

the final product proposal is due, the original work speech needs to happen. This will 

require a presentation and practice in order for there to be the necessary growth from the 

last speech. In the midst of all of this, there is still a need for mentor visits and research. 

With all of these upcoming projects and events, procrastination needs to be avoided at all 

costs. This has not been the case in the past weeks. Procrastination has been a common 

event. The only way to move past this is to use time in class wisely and to keep track of 

everything that is coming soon. 


